
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Spencer Patterson
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EV-2025-0163
Date: Tuesday, September 23, 2025 5:30:19 PM

 
 
Antonette Franco
Regulatory Administrator
Office of the Registrar
 
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Sunday, August 24, 2025 9:03 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EV-2025-0163
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
With the rise of costs for almost everything, housing is already next to impossible for anyone
to afford in 2025. By increasing rates yet again, many families will have a more difficult time
paying bills than they already do. We own our home and pay pretty high bills. I also own a
business that pays an insane amount for utilities. I am on the verge of closing my business due
to the rise of all costs. It would be beneficial for our entire economy to keeps rates as is, or
better yet, decrease for a short time to allow families to catch up.

Name: Tori Spiteri

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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